
A Five-Hour Seminar for Perioperative 
Techs (Surgical Techs, Central Sterile 

Techs and Anesthesia Techs)

Current Advances in 
Minimally Invasive 

Surgery and COVID-19 
Perspectives

via Zoom

Registration deadline is
Friday, 

December 4, 2020

Topics will include minimally 
invasive spinal surgery, 

cardiac surgery and cancer 
surgery, and changing surgical 
care in the time of COVID-19.

Sunday,
December 6, 2020

8:00 am to 2:00 pm (EST)

LIVE WEBCAST

• Eligible 1199SEIU members: 
No out-of-pocket costs 

• All other participants: $125 

To register or for more 
information, please visit

1199SEIUBenefits.org/continuing
ed-events 

or email Institute@1199Funds.org.

https://www.1199seiubenefits.org/continuing-ed-events/
mailto:Institute@1199Funds.org
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